
 

 

  
Monday 7th June 2021 

 

‘Grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: v18 

 

A warm welcome back to the second part of the summer term. Another busy term ahead 

with plenty enrichment activities planned for the children throughout school. Please send 

children with all the necessary sun protection if the weeks continue to be warm, especially 

their water bottle and sun hat. The ‘walking bus’ will start for class 1 and 4 children; years 3, 

4, and 5 will continue to attend swimming each week and of course we wish our year 6 

children Bon Voyage and hope they have a brilliant week at Hothersall Lodge- an outdoor 

education centre.  

 

Sponsored event for Action Aid 

Last term our charitable giving was 

for Action Aid. All the sponsor 

monies have been counted and 

we are delighted to share that you 

raised an impressive £418 which we will be sending to Action Aid to continue to support 

Alma and her family; she lives in Kurigram, Bangladesh. A big thank you to the school 

council, Mrs Leadbetter and Mr Marston who planned and organised a very successful 

event. Hopefully you saw some of the photographs posted on the school face book page.  

 

On Wednesday 9th June we will be supporting 

MDC- the work of the Manchester Deaf 

Centre. As part of their 175-year celebration 

they are asking schools to raise deaf 

awareness and the work of the Manchester 

Deaf Centre. Children may wear an item or 

accessory of purple and donate £1 to support 

the ‘Go purple for MDC’. 

We have also invited into school a British Sign 

Language teacher who will be leading 

workshops throughout school on this day.  

 



 

 

 

 

Chocolate raffle.  

A big well done to the raffle winners; Logan, Henry, Elliot, and 

Emmie. An incredible £328 was raised towards the year 6 leavers 

‘pot’. Thank you for the kind donations of the prizes too!.  

 

 

Walking Bus 

From the week beginning the 7th June, it will be the turn 

of class 1 and 4 to join the ‘walking bus’. Class 1 can 

meet at Coppull Police Station each Tuesday morning 

and Class 4 can meet each Wednesday morning. Please 

note that the ‘walking bus’ will leave promptly at 

8.30am.  

 

Music Lessons 

Would your child like to learn to play a musical instrument? We have welcomed Lancashire 

Music Service into school for a number of years, Mrs Jones teaches music throughout 

school and Mr Wadsworth and Mrs Edwards offer instrumental lessons. We currently have 

children learning to play the piano, guitar, ukulele and clarinet.  

If you are interested in more details regarding music lessons then please contact LCC music 

service on the link below.  

www.lancashiremusichub.co.uk/enrol 

 

Worship  

Worship this term will be focussing on ‘Hope’ and the children will be learning about 

individuals who have been inspired by their Christian faith.  

‘May the God of Hope fill you with joy and peace’ Romans 15:13 

PTFA  

We are delighted that the PTFA were able to meet recently and plan some events for the 

term ahead. There will be an opportunity to order a ‘breakfast in a bag’ for collection on  

Friday 18th June. Look out for further details about this.  

 

http://www.lancashiremusichub.co.uk/enrol


 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term – dates for your diaries. 

DATE   EVENT 

Monday 7th June  School reopens for Summer term (2)  

Monday 7th until 11th  Hothersall Lodge residential visit year 6 

Friday 18th June PTFA ‘Breakfast in a bag’ 

Wednesday 23rd June Car Mill Dam Mountain Monkey site visit- whole school  

Tuesday 29th June  Football Development Programme – whole school  

Tuesday 6th July  

Monday 12th July  

Sports day KS 1 & 2 

Reserve day 

Monday 5th July  End of year reports come home  

Wednesday 7th July &  

Tuesday 13th July  

Transition visits during the afternoon to new classes and for 

some children their new teacher 

Thursday 22nd July  End of Summer term school closes at 2pm 

 


